
                              Spring 2025 
 
 
Dear Craftsperson,  
 
If you are applying for the first time to participate in our Annual Sale, sell in our gallery or would like to add a new 
craft (if you have sold with us before), we ask that applications and work be submitted by the dates below. The 
Jury New Crafts Committee will meet to review applications and welcome new artists.  
 
THIS IS AN INVITED CRAFTSMEN EXHIBIT – 
Craftsmen interested in participating must present three to five representative pieces of work along with the 
completed Jury Form.  If the work is unusually bulky three pieces will suffice.  There is no jury fee to apply. 
 
COMMISSION STRUCTURE – 
Our commission is 40%.  After the sale a check for the remaining 60% of your retail price will be mailed to you 
mid-January. 
 
ELIGIBILITY – 
All studio crafts will be considered except the following: pottery unless unique to members’ work, crafts made 
from commercial kits or commercially available plans, and jewelry made from stringing beads.  Work must be 
produced by the craftsmen.  We do not accept original fine art; oils, acrylic, pastels, watercolor, etc.  Prints from 
original works are accepted.  (Refer to the sheet on Eligbility for Categories and brief details.) 
 
APPLICATION & IMPORTANT DATES –  
SPRING APPLICATIONS: 
ARRIVAL: Deliver work to Wesleyan Potters between March 19-21, 2025.   
JURY DATE: March 22, 2025 
PICK-UP WORK:  March 24-25, 2025 between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m., or by appointment.  
 
DELIVERY METHODS – 
If you wish you may personally deliver your work by the deadline dates above between 10:00 a.m. and 2 p.m., or 
by special arrangements made with our office.  Should you prefer to mail or UPS your work, please enclose a 
check for UPS or sufficient postage for return mail.  After the jury process your work will be repacked in the 
original container and shipped back to you. 
 
ACCEPTANCE INFORMATION – 
Notification of the jury’s decision will be by mail approximately one week after the jury date.  For artists who have 
been accepted, detailed information and procedures will follow separately. 
 
If you need to contact us, you may do so by calling during office hours, 9:30 – 2:30 p.m. weekdays, or by sending 
an e-mail marked “Jury New Crafts”. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jury New Crafts Committee 

 


